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ACCESS MANAGEMENT HEARING

ABOUT THE PROJECT

The Florida Department of Transportation is considering changes to the roadway, striping and 
medians on State Road 211 (St. Johns Avenue/Herschel Street) between Canterbury Street and 
Melrose Avenue. 
The project proposes the following changes to reduce confusion through the intersections and 
improve pedestrian safety:
•	 Reconfiguring the roadway to replace two signalized intersections with single-lane roundabouts
•	 Adding sidewalk along the north side of St. Johns Avenue from Herschel Street to Canterbury 

Street
•	 Adding additional pedestrian crosswalks and pedestrian refuge islands to reduce the exposure 

distance for pedestrians crossing the road

Project documents are available for review at this hearing and at www.nflroads.com. Persons wishing 
to submit written statements or other exhibits in place of or in addition to oral statements may do so 
at the hearing or by sending them to Jeff Daugharty, 2198 Edison Avenue, Jacksonville, FL 32204. 
Exhibits or statements postmarked by February 1, 2020 will become part of the public record.

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, 
disability or family status.

For more information about the proposed modifications,  
contact Jeff Daugharty at (904) 360-5575 or jeff.daugharty@dot.state.fl.us. 




